
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Courtney Murphy 
 

Date: May 17, 2024. 

MEMO 

 

Re: Welcome Our New Marketing Assistants! 
 

 
I am thrilled to announce that we will be welcoming two new marketing assistants to 
the Ongwanada team next week. Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Aaron 
De Sousa and Dylan Massey, who will be joining us for the summer. 
 
Aaron and Dylan will play a vital role in "Bringing our Stories to Life." They will 
collaborate closely with me to capture the essence of Ongwanada by conducting 
interviews, taking photos, and creating videos to raise awareness about our work, staff, 
supported individuals, facilities, and our vision. 
 
This presents an exciting opportunity for us to share Ongwanada's story, your stories, 
and the stories of the individuals we support with a wider audience. We encourage you 
to engage with Aaron and Dylan whenever you have a story to share or an idea to 
contribute. Your input will be crucial in shaping our organization's narrative.  
 
If you have any questions or topics you would like to discuss, please feel free to reach 
out to me. Let's give Aaron and Dylan a warm welcome and support them as they 
embark on this journey with us. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Courtney Murphy 
Communications and Fundraising Coordinator 


